
 
 

LAKE LIMERICK COUNTRY CLUB 
790 East Saint Andrews Drive, Shelton, WA 98584 

Phone (360) 426-3581  Fax (360) 426-8922 
Email: mail@lakelimerick.com Web site:  http://www.lakelimerick.com 

 
 

Welcoming Committee 
Minutes 

July 11, 2021 @ 6:30 PM 
 
 
 

The meeting was called to order at 6:30 PM by S. Stoney – Chairperson 
  
Present:  S. Stoney, S. Klemp, T. Ingwaldson, S. Bird, R. LaRoche, M. Hendricks, C. Williamson and J. Ingemi 
 
We did a quick introduction for those who were joining us for the first time.   
 
We decided to move our event (called the “New Member Orientation,” to Monday, August 2, 2021 @ 7:00PM. 
due to planned events at the Inn, the Chef transition and just a general awakening of people “getting back from 
COVID.” 
 
J. Ingemi brought up the “new member list,” and it was discussed as to how we were going to use it to set an 
amount of people for the first event.  It was decided that we would go from January 1, 2021 to June/July.  This 
will be more that 65 members and, some have partners, spouses, children, etc.  So this will be enough for the 
first one.  We are not anticipating everyone to show up but if we get half, then we feel that we are doing great! 
The event itself will be catered by the Committee Members (desserts, etc) and we will utilize the Inn coffee urn,  
get bottles of water from Roger, and S. Stoney will provide lemonade.   
 
S. Stoney will work on invitations to the members with assistance from S. Bird, and will request assistance from 
Christy in getting them mailed out.  S. Stoney will provide the invitations herself.  The list for the mailing will be 
sent to S. Bird, R. LaRoche, T. Ingwaldson and C. Williamson.  They will each be responsible for writing out 
envelopes for their section of the list.   
 
We also discussed the format for the event.  We are looking for a more relaxed environment, with Board 
Members being introduced and Committee Chairs providing some information and also be available to answer 
some questions.  R. LaRoche brought up the issue of tables and chairs setup and placement.  Also discussed 
were name tags, maybe colored dots to determine what division you are from, having membership packets 
available for anyone who might have missed getting theirs.  R. LaRoche gave us the benefit of her experience in 
these type of events from working with the Magpies.  We are looking for a $25.00 gift certificate, for a door prize, 
to be used at either the Inn Restaurant or the Café.  This is to promote both of these locations.  There was a 
very interesting discussion from the various Committee Members on being hesitant going to the Inn and/or Café 
when they first moved here.   
 
A motion was made by C. Williamson and seconded by S. Bird to ask the Board to provide a $25.00 Gift 
Certificate as a door prize to be utilized at either the Inn Restaurant or the Café.  Not to be used for 
alcoholic beverages.  Motion passed unanimously. 
 
Again, we will arrive early (5:30 – 6:00) to set up and we will work on a clean up crew as we move along. 
 
Next meeting will be August 2, 2021 for 10 minutes after the event for a critique. 
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Adjournment 
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:400 PM 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
John C. Ingemi, for the LLCC Welcoming Committee. 
 
 
 


